

Dr. Steven C. Currall President University of South Florida 4202 East Fowler Avenue Tampa, FL 33620

Dear Dr. Currall:

The following action regarding your institution was taken by the Board of Trustees of the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges (SACSCOC) during its meeting held on June 17, 2021:

The SACSCOC Board of Trustees continued accreditation following the review of the institution's merger/consolidation of the University of South Florida with the University of South Florida St. Petersburg and the University of South Florida Sarasota-Manatee (all are SACSCOC accredited institutions) (approved June 2020). No additional report was requested.

We appreciate your continued support of SACSCOC's activities and work. If you have questions, please contact the SACSCOC staff member assigned to your institution.

Sincerely,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

Belle & Wheelan

President

BSW:ktf

cc: Dr. Denise Y. Young, Vice President, SACSCOC